
 
 August 30, 2012  

 
Response of IDB to Japan on the Approval by Mail: Mexico: Financing Low 

Carbon Strategies in Forest Landscapes (IDB) 
 
Dear Andrea, 
  
On behalf of the Project’s team, I would like to thank you Japan for the information 
provided on the technical cooperation project "Coastal Wetland Conservation in 
Yucatan Peninsula in the United Mexican States".  
  
We will certainly take into consideration any relevant output of the technical cooperation 
during the implementation of the Project.  
  
Regards, 
  
Gloria Visconti, PhD 
Climate Change Lead Specialist 
Climate Change and Sustainability Division (INE/CCS)  
Infrastructure and Environment Sector 
IDB 


